WASHINGUON STUAVE FAIR

FREE tickets for students in the
Hoquiam School District
will be sent home with students on

Friday 9/8/2023

Infermation about the Educational Ticket Program:

= Tickets are non-transferable. They are to be used only by
the student or staff member who received the ticket.

They cannot be given or sold to others for use,
Tickets can be used any day the fair is open.

+ Educational Employee tickets are OMNLY for those people
on school or district payroll, referred to as "Educational

Systemn Employees.” This does not include spouses, field M
trip chaperones, community members or volunteers.

t use or abuse is found, the school/district will
t be allowed to participate in the future, It's important




